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As a resident of Kingwood Township NJ which is situated in the Delaware River Watershed, I
strongly SUPPORT the banning of fracking. I strongly OPPOSE allowing fracking companies the
rights to export our water for fracking elsewhere AND import toxic fracking waste water into our
watershed for treatment and deposition.
 


